
From: Worden, Dennis <dworden@darlingtonraceway.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/18/2016 1:44:12 PM
Subject: Letter

Attachments: Nikki Haley 2nd Term Head Shot.jpg
Southern 500 Letter Nikki Haley.doc

Hi Katherine,

Hope things are going well. Chip had some correspondence with you in regards to Gov. Haley's welcome letter for the 
program last week. Chip is officially gone from Darlington now (L ) so I thought I would touch base to see if the letter 
was approved or not. I've reattached just in case with the head shot we used last year. Let me know if these work.

Thanks and I look forward to hearing from you. If you ever need anything for the track in the future just let me know.

Thanks again
Dennis

Dennis Worden
Director of Public Relations 
Darlington Raceway 
1301 Harry Byrd Hwy.
Darlington, SC 29532
P: (843) 395-8823 
dworden@darlingtonraceway.com
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+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
This message (and any attachments) contains confidential information and is intended only for the use of the 
person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of 
this communication is strictly prohibited. In addition, please immediately contact the sender by reply e-mail and 
destroy all copies of the original message. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as 
information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete or contain viruses. The sender 
therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result 
of e-mail transmission. Any views or opinions presented in the e-mail above are solely those of the author and do not 
necessarily represent those of International Speedway Corporation. International Speedway Corporation will not 
accept any liability as a result of such communication(s). No employee or agent is authorized to conclude any binding 
agreement on behalf of International Speedway Corporation with another party by e-mail. All agreements must be 
contained in a separate writing executed with an original non-electronic signature.
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